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I oppose the Lizzie Bourne Station proposed development.

The MWC conduct a thorough, independent, Environmental and Climate Assessment
(E&CA) of the Summit Region and the entirety of Mt. Washington. There are already
too many folks on the trails; this proposed development would add further pressure
on this fragile habitat.

There must be a complete moratorium on any future expansion, development or
construction of any kind until the completion of the E&C Assessment and the
subsequent Master Plan.

Please reject the July 5, 2022 Draft Master Plan in its entirety and demand that no MWC
Master Plan be written before a credible Environmental and Climate Assessment has
been completed.

 

Thank you,

 

Gene Ward

Hollis NH
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